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Your submission for this review:
Considering Sydney Water has failed to join with Council in a comprehensive stormwater management plan and failed to
provide necessary infrastructure for our area (Figtree) as it has developed so rapidly- I dont think any price rise should be

approved by IPART. We need storm water management plans in place and adequate infrastructure not price hike that no one can
afford .





